Civil Marriage

On behalf of the Lesbian, Gay, Bi-sexual and Transgender residents of Torbay,
this council welcomes the governments commitment to introduce equal civil
marriage before 2015, and the positive message it gives to our young people.
This council believes that all people should be treated equally regardless of race,
religion or sexuality and requests the Mayor to write to the Prime Minister and
local MP's outlining our support.
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